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Worton & Marston County  School 
 

Letter to the Headteacher 
 
 
 

Wilts County Council 
Education Committee 
 

Education Department 
County Hall 
Trowbridge 

 
January 1954 

 
Worton & Marston County School No. 2141 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As a consequence of certain changes which the Ministry of Education has decided to introduce in its 
system of registering and filing official papers it has become necessary to change the numbers 
allotted to schools.  The Ministry has approved the school name and number for your school as set 
out in the heading of this communication.  I shall be much obliged to you if you will therefore arrange 
for the school name and number as quoted above to be used in the future. 
 
       Yours faithfully,  
 
            K. S. Innes 
 
                Director of Education. 
 
 
To Head-teachers of all primary and secondary schools 

 

 


